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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

To all pilots: 

10 July 2010 

AME Announcement 

I am retiring from my FAA Aviation Medical Examiner (AME) designation and 

from the FAA; therefore I will not be doing any more AME examinations. However, 

I am not retiring from the practice of medicine. 

 

It has been a great ride for 2 Air Force years, exactly 50 civilian AME years, and 

25,000 AME exams.  From now on I‘ll be available primarily for internal medicine. 

If any pilots need confidential aeromedical consultations, I am available as always.   

Best regards,    

 

Richard R. Grayson, M.D. 

 


